
September Thankful Thursday Lunch 

                   Thursday, September 7th 

                        12:00 – 1:00 p.m. 

 

 
Join us on Thursday, September 7th between 12:00 – 1:00 p.m. for our monthly 

drive-thru meal.  We will be serving pulled pork sandwiches, potato salad and 

dessert.   If you would like to stay and eat lunch at Hearth and Home, we will 

have tables and chairs set-up outside (weather permitting).  Otherwise, feel 

free to drive-thru and take your meal with you. 

 

We will be collecting monetary donations for Caleb Weible.  Caleb is 30 years 

old and has been diagnosed with Medastinal Lymphona.  He and his wife have 3 

small children and are expecting a baby anytime.   More information can be 

found on Facebook by searching Caleb’s Army/Killing it with Chemo.  Let’s 

support this family during this challenging time. 

We hope to see you on the 7th of September!  Please fill out the slip below and 

bring it with you to be entered for a door prize. 

 

Call Cris at 419-232-2450 if you have any questions OR if you have a large 

order, please call by 10:00 a.m. on or before September 7th. 

 

 

Name______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone______________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

1118 Westwood Drive, Van Wert, OH  45891 

(419) 232-2450 

 


